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Broken Arrow City Council
Meeting of: 10/01/2019

Title:
Acknowledgement of upcoming out-of-state travel by City Council members

Background:

This item comes before the Council to advise of upcoming out-of-state travel by City Council members for
November 2019:

City Summit is the National League of Cities’ conference for local leaders to convene and collaborate on
solutions to the common challenges facing America’s cities. Each year, the conference is hosted in a different
U.S. city, offering tangible and new best practices for government officials to improve the conditions in their
home cities.

On November 19- 24, 2019, Mayor Craig Thurmond, Vice Mayor Scott Eudey, and Councilors Johnnie Parks,
Debra Wimpee, and Christi Gillespie will travel to San Antonio, Texas to attend this conference. Also attending
the conference are City Manager Michael Spurgeon, Community Relations Liaison Jennifer Swezey, and three
Youth City Councilors.

Cost: $8,100 (approximate)

Funding Source: General Government and City Manager operational budgets

Requested By: Crickett Moore, Executive Assistant

Approved By: City Manager’s Office

Attachments: None

Recommendation:
Acknowledge upcoming out-of-state travel by City Council members.
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